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QUARTERLY UPDATE PURSUANT TO RULE 1313(2) OF THE LISTING MANUAL OF  

THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES TRADING LIMITED 
 

 
 
TeleChoice International Limited (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) was 
placed on the watch-list pursuant to Rule 1311 of the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) with effect from 5 December 2023. 
 
Pursuant to Rule 1313(2) of the SGX-ST Listing Manual, the Board of Directors of the Company wishes 
to provide a quarterly update on the financial results, future direction and other material development that 
may have a significant impact on the Group’s financial position. 
 
Update on Unaudited Financial Performance and Financial Position 
 
Please refer to the announcement dated 14 May 2025 for updates on the Group’s business performance 
for the first quarter ended 31 March 2025, including an update on the Group’s financial performance and 
position. 
 
Update on Exit Watch-list  
 
The Company will continue to make efforts and consider various options to meet the requirements of Rule 
1314 of the SGX-ST Listing Manual for its removal from the watch-list, and will update shareholders on 
any material developments and make such announcements as and when appropriate.  
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